
An educational tour to Goa 

 

With the approval of the Honorable Vice Chancellor and the HOD/DEAN of HPKV Business 

School, SCoMS organized an educational tour to Goa for MBA students from January 18 to 

January 23, 2023. The purpose of the journey was to give MBA students the chance to gain new 

insights through exposure to organizational environments while also giving them the chance to 

investigate what they had learned in the classroom. Students had the chance to connect with 

employees of firms and learn about the practical application of what they had learned in the 

classroom throughout the tour. During interactions, students were really excited, and their 

curiosity energized the room. Members of the organizations were open to students' inquiries and 

delighted to explain how their systems functioned. 32 MBA students, 3 RD scholars, Professor 

Sanjeev Gupta, and his wife participated in the excursion. 

  

  

 



  


